Date: 11/7/2016
ICMR/DRPGMC/OPH- 41

NOTICE

(REGARDING CHANGE OF VENUE FOR INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF DATA ENTRY OPERATOR UNDER
ICMR/DHR PROJECT AT KEYLONG, LAHAUL AND SPITI)

In continuations of the previous notification dated 5-7-2016, interview for the post of Data Entry
Operator under the ICMR/DHR project “To evaluate the role of telemedicine in diagnosis of retinal
diseases among tribal population of Keylong (Lahaul & Spiti) using fundus photography “will now be
held on 27/7/2016 at DR. RPGMC Kangra instead of RH Keylong. The candidates are requested check
the DRRPGMC, College website (www.drpgmc.ac.in) for eligibility criterion. The interested candidates
should submit their application along with a copy of their certificates to CMO Keylong by 20/07/2016
(4:00 PM). The candidates should reach the venue at 9:00 AM along with the documents and

certificates. They are further requested to check the website periodically for any update regarding the
interview.
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